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05/09/2018  12:45:572018/3241/HS2 OBJ Jennifer and Paul 

Waterhouse

We are objecting to the removal of demolition waste along the proposed route because of serious and lengthy 

impact on residents. We would prefer that the waste should be removed along Granby Terrace because it is 

less populated. 
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